
RSDE'S REHOBOTH Location is located at 492

Winthrop St.- Rehoboth, MA. Entrance to the

studio is in the BACK of the building. 

 

Please note, parking is only allowed in marked

parking spots. You can not park in the back of

the building along the grass due to emergency

reasons. There are designated parking spots

along the back of the building, the side of the

building, and in the front of the building. 

 

March 15: Tuition Installment 2 of 3 due

April 15: Tuition Installment 3 of 3 due

April 17-23: Spring Break- REH Studio Closed
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DATES TO REMEMBER:
COSTUMES!

Students participating in the Recital will be

ordered either a costume or an accessory

for the Recital. Costumes/Accessories have

been ordered for all accounts that are up to

date. If you have any questions, please

reach out. A "Look Book" will be available

in April with pictures of all

Costumes/Accessories!

 

 

ENTRANCE/ PARKING AT RSDE

http://www.rosemarysdance.com/
http://www.rosemarysdance.com/


Semester 2 tuition has been posted to your jackrabbit account. One-third of the

tuition is due 2/15, 3/15, 4/15. There are no payments in April or May. Tuition

All beginning of the year information is available on

our website. This is where you will find the dancer

handbook, calendar, dance attire/shoes etc. Don't

forget to join our private Facebook group! 

Where to find RSDE Information: 

FRIENDLY REMINDER ABOUT THE WAITING ROOM...
Our waiting room space is limited and can become very busy when classes are changing. 
We do have a few chairs and bench space in the waiting area for those that need to wait.
Please be sure to keep the waiting area tidy and throw away any trash accumlated. 
Please be aware that there are classes in session, loud talking, screaming, and playing can be
distracting to the dancers. 
Please be aware of Mr. Rob and the music lessons that are also going on. Please be mindful of
noise that may disrupt. 
The instruments in the band room do not belong to RSDE. Please do not touch them. 
Please note, there is no running up and down the ramp in the Waiting Room. Although I know
it looks fun for kids, it is a saftey issue and no running is allowed. 

 

Dance students registered for Semester 2 are

eligible to participate in our Annual Recital held

at the Vets! The REHOBOTH Location will

perform on Saturday, June 24th! Time: TBA

(but will be earlier in the day.) 

 

RECITAL 2023

https://www.rosemarysdance.com/dance-season-2022-23.html
https://www.facebook.com/groups/rsdeisdancing/
http://www.rosemarysdance.com/
http://www.rosemarysdance.com/


SUMMER AT RSDE! 
Summer Registration is Open! Please visit your Jackrabbit Account to register for our summer

programs today!


